
SJ to attend China Lawyer Forum in Tianjin 
************************************  
 
 
 The Secretary for Justice, Mr Wong Yan Lung, SC, will attend the 5th China 
Lawyers Forum in Tianjin on November 4. 
 
 As guest of the Forum, Mr Wong will deliver a speech at the opening ceremony.  
 
 Mr Wong will also take the opportunity to meet with officials from the Ministry 
of Justice, the Tianjin Municipal Government and the Municipal People’s Political 
Consultative Conference.  
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